
Year 3 Homework letter  - Friday 23.06.2023 
On Friday 30th June the children of Nutfield Church Primary school will all 

be taking part in this year’s Sports Day. Please do ensure that your child 
has their P.E kit in on this day. For more information please do see Mrs 

Wood’s Newsletter from last week.  

Assessment Week.  

This week has been assessment week. The Chil-

dren have been assessed in Reading, Writing and 

Maths. The purpose of this is to enable us to iden-

tify any gaps in your child’s learning so that we 

know how best to support them . It also gives us 

insight into their progress since the September 

baseline assessments.  

Knowing this allows the child to continue to 

make the best possible progress as they transition 

into Year 4 in the Autumn term.   

I am very proud of how hard the children have 

worked this week. They are a credit to you all. 

Each member of the class has tackled every spe-

cial challenge with great enthusiasm and dedica-

tion.w 

Homework  
Guided Reading:  complete the sheet stuck in 
your homework book entitled ’All About 
Teeth’.   

Maths: This week’s Maths homework will be 
set on MyMaths and will recap parallel and 
perpendicular lines. 

Spellings: Use the sheet provided to complete 
this week’s spellings.  

Time Tables Rockstar: Please do continue to 
practise your times tables using our online 
program.  

Dates:  
Summer Garden Party— Saturday 24th June 
12pm—3pm  
Sports Day—Friday 30th June 
Reserve Sports Day—Monday 3rd July 
Art Exhibition—Tuesday 4th July—3.30pm—
5:00pm  
Art Exhibition—Wednesday 5th July—
3.30pm—5:00pm  
Open Evening —Wednesday 5th July—
3.30pm—5:00pm  
Music Concert— Thursday 6th  July 2023 – 

We hope you all have a restful weekend. 
The Year 3 Team  

Hop-A-Thon- Wednesday 29th June 

Last week we started our annual Hop a Thon 
aiming to raise money to fund the ongoing costs 
of our farm. Our hope is that each child will be 
able to collect at least £10 
through sponsorship. 
Each year group is to do 
a big hoppy task. You can 
sponsor your child for 
each hop he / she does or 
you can sponsor him/her 
for completing the whole hoppy task!  Last year 
we raised an amazing £1500—I wonder if we can 
beat that total this year?  
Thank you in advance for your support. 
Please see the attached sponsorship forms handed 
out with last weeks homework letter.  

  

Water bottles and sun hats 

Now we have entered the hottest part of the 

year, we ask that you send your child to 

school with a water bottle (Please no juice) 

which we can take outside at lunchtime so 

they can stay hydrated. In very warm 

weather, please make sure they also come to 

school with a hat and wearing suncream. 

Wellbeing Wednesday 
This week Year 3 completed their final Wellbe-
ing Wednesday P.E morning. Their coach 
praised their attitude and determination and 
was extremely pleased with the progress the 
class has made across the academic year.  


